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Tuesday 29th April 2025 

Dear Badgers Parents and Carers,  

We would like to invite you in to spend some time in Badger Class with your child, so that 

you can have a little insight to how the children learn during a continuous provision 

session. The focus during this session will be a D.T activity; making playgrounds. Due to 

the space available and to not overwhelm the children we have limited this visit 

to one parent/carer per child. 

When:  Thursday 15th May 2025 

Time:   2.30pm to 3.15pm 

Please ensure you have read the visitor policy before coming in, in order to comply with our 

safeguarding policy. The visitor policy can be found here: 

https://www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk/website/policies/638006  

If you would like to attend, please sign up via your child’s ParentPay account. 

Kind regards 

Miss Clutterbuck 
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